Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Division of Workers’ Compensation
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Financial Services, Division of Workers’ Compensation, has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by Jessup, Inc. on May 21, 2018.  The following is a summary of the agency’s disposition of the petition:

On May 21, 2018, the Department issued a Final Order on the Petition for Declaratory Statement.  The Department determined the Petitioner may deem providers that comply with the provisions of paragraphs 5.A., 5.B., 5.C., 5.D., and 5.E. of the Petition to be independent contractors and not employees under Chapter 440, Florida Statutes.
A copy of the Final Order on Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Thomas Nemecek, Supervising Attorney, Office of the General Counsel, 200 E. Gaines Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0333, (850)413-1606, email:Thomas.Nemecek@myfloridacfo.com.
